
Dear Parents/Guardians and Students,


I trust you are keeping well in these ever challenging times.

We are working hard to get school ready for  a safe reopening. Our COVID 19 response plan is 
being finalised and will be published towards the end of next week.

There will be a lot of communication from me with further clarification regarding school reopening 
over the coming weeks, so please ensure that you keep an eye the school app and website. 
Please bear with us as I am sure you understand that  this cannot and should not be rushed. Our 
plan is to open and remain open. In the meantime please prepare for school as normal eg books, 
uniform, stationary etc With regard to face covering/masks. Students will be supplied with these 
on their respective return to school dates. 


Kind regards

Michael O Sullivan



